
What’s happening in LV

The Town of Laguna Vista is accepting applications for
the Parks & Recreation Advisory Board. If you're

passionate about enhancing our community's parks and
recreational spaces, consider applying!

Submit your application to the City Secretary. Don't miss
this opportunity to get involved!
CLICK HERE FOR APPLICATION
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At the March 4th Town Council Meeting, the Council
received updates on the TPW grant and scheduled a Special

Meeting for March 10th. During the Special Meeting,
discussions focused on new equipment for Roloff Park, and
the Council met in executive session. The Town of Laguna
Vista is pleased to announce that Victor Trevino has been

appointed as the new City Manager.

On March 7, our dedicated first responders were on
the scene of a house fire, ensuring everyone's

safety. Thanks to their swift action and incredible
teamwork, the fire was handled efficiently, and no

injuries were reported. We are grateful for our
outstanding firefighters and the entire department

—truly the best!

Laguna Vista Public Works did and amazing job on
the parking area for the Walking Trail. 

Welcome to new Laguna Vista Police Officer Jesse
Landin.   Stop by and say hello.

Our New City Manager will be in the office
beginning March 24th.  

https://lvtexas.us/uploads/forms/Advisory_Board_Application.pdf
http://www.lvtexas.us/

